
 
 
11.03.2024 

 
The Secretary 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai 400001 
E-mail: corp.relations@bseindia.com  
 

           The Secretary                                     
           National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
           Exchange Plaza, 3rd Floor 
           Plot No.3-1 “G” Block, I.F.B. Centre, 
           Bandra-Kurla-Complex, Bandra (East) 
           Mumbai – 400 051 
           Email: takeover@nse.co.in  

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub.:   Disclosure in terms of Regulation 10(7) of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Substantial 

Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) Regulations, 2011 (“Takeover Regulations”) in respect of 
acquisition under Regulation 10(1)(a)(ii) of the Takeover Regulations. 

 
I, Susmita Jhawar, a member of the promoter/ promoter group of Usha Martin Limited (“Target Company”), 
have acquired 12,25,108 equity shares of the Target Company from certain other members of the promoter/ 
promoter group of the Target Company.  
 
In this regard, please find enclosed the requisite disclosure under Regulation 10(7) of the Takeover Regulations. 
The intimation under Regulation 10(5) and Regulation 10(6) of the Takeover Regulations have been filed with the 
stock exchanges on 26.02.2024 and 05.03.2024 , respectively. 
 
Further, in terms of Regulation 10(7) of the Takeover Regulations and SEBI’s Press Release No. 11/2023 dated 
27 June 2023, an amount of INR 177,000/- (i.e., non-refundable fee of INR 150,000 and GST of INR 27,000/-) 
has been paid on behalf of the Acquirer on 06.03.2024 vide UTR No. 0807500759 (copy attached) through the 
payment gateway available on SEBI’s website. 
 
 
 
Kindly acknowledge receipt. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Susmita Jhawar 
 
































































































































































































